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CLERK’S ALERT  
 
Notice Regarding a New Family Law Notice of Court Date  
  
Effective immediately, a new form called the “Notice of Court Date- Family Law 
Commissioners Non-Capped” should be used to set ONLY the following types of 
motions in front of the Family Law Commissioners:  

• Motions on the Trial By Affidavit Calendar (these are heard without oral 
argument) 

• Motions for Reconsideration of an order signed by a family law Commissioner 
(also heard without oral argument) 

• Motions set by the Family Support Prosecutor, or by the Defense representing 
respondents, for state-filed Parentage, adjustments and child support contempt 
proceedings.   
 

The new Notice of Court Date for uncapped motions must not be used for other types of 
family law motions, ONLY for those listed above. All other types of family law motions 
are capped, and are set using the Notice of Court Date-Family Law form. Using the 
incorrect Notice form may result in your hearing not being set on the docket and not 
being heard. 

The new Notice of Court Date form can be found on the Clerk’s Office forms website at: 
https://kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk/forms.aspx 
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